
                                            
TOWN OF MILLIS        
BOARD OF HEALTH        
Minutes of Meeting         
December  7, 2020    - Final 
        
A meeting of the Board of Health was held on December 7, 2020 via Zoom online meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81299994780. Present were:        
       
     * Kathleen Lannon, Board Member                  
     * John McVeigh, Public Health Director 
     * Matthew Fuller, Chair  
     * JaiKaur LeBlanc, Board Member 
     * Jerry Gaita, Primavera Restaurant   
     * Jim McKay, DPW Director  
     * Michael Guzinski, Town Administrator  
 
 Chair Fuller moved and Member Lannon seconded and it was unanimously voted that the Millis Board 
of Health meeting of December 7, 2020 at 1:08 PM.      
      
 Administrative Business:       
    

I. Nurse’s Report: The monthly report of the Public Health Nurse was reviewed.   

      Meeting Minutes: The meeting minutes will be reviewed at the next meeting in 
January 2021.      
   

1:20 PM Discussion: COVID update 
 
1:48 PM Discussion: Beavers Pleasant Street. General discussion on beaver dams and policy issues 

concerning mechanical devices vs trapping. This in relation to recent flooding issues on Pleasant St..  Jerry 
Gaita owner of Primavera on Pleasant Street is suggesting putting in beaver traps upstream to hold the 
beavers.. Consent is needed by the property owner at 10 Pleasant Street. Jim McKay will reach out to the 
owner to set up a meeting to discuss this.  
 
2:18 PM Discussion: COVID updates: The Board discussed COVID-19 and advising people to stay home 
during the holidays. Avoid indoor dining but help economically by ordering take out. The Board also 
discussed additional help may be needed for contact tracing if the COVID cases become higher.  
 
 
On a motion made by Member Lannon, seconded by Chair Fuller and unanimously approved to close the 
Board of Health meeting of December 7, 2020 at 2:08 PM. 
 

 
Documents and Submittals of Meeting:        
       
Meeting notice agenda December 7, 2020 posted on December 3, 2020. 
       
Director’s Report November, 2020 
  
Public Health Nursing Report November - December, 2020. 
 



 
      
     
     
      


